Dear Parents/Guardians;

Please feel free to contact me during this time, either through e-mail at
nlamphere@lfcsd.org or through the Remind app. | will be happy to answer any
questions you may have about the work we have sent home. | will check both of
them periodically throughout the day. | will also be able to answer any questions
you may have regarding any of the websites we sent home for your child to use.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lamphere



